

Friday 14th February 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Recently there have been a number of Key Stage 2 children who have been consuming chewing gum in school. We would like to remind you that chewing gum is not allowed on school premises. It is costly to remove from equipment and floors, and is damaging to the environment as it does not biodegrade. Chewing gum also distracts others from their learning.

As such, please can you remind your child of this and ensure that they do not bring chewing gum with them to school.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Robinson

**Assistant Principal** 

Principal - Mr Nigel Fowler

Associate Principal - Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/



